

## FLORIDA'S SPACE COAST

Kimberly Powell, Clerk to the Board, 400 South Street • P.O. Box 999, Titusville, Florida 32781-0999

Telephone: (321) 637-2001 Fax: (321) 264-6972 Kimberly.Powell@brevardclerk.us



May 20, 2020

MEMORANDUM

TO: Curt Smith, Commissioner District 4

RE: Item L.6, Authorize United States Specialty Sports Association (USSSA) to Open and Hold a 75-team Tournament

The Board of County Commissioners, in regular session on May 19, 2020, authorized USSSA to open on May 23, 2020, with safety measures in place and to be followed by the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention guidelines to hold a scheduled 75-team tournament; and authorized the Chair to sign any documentation required to effectuate the request.

Your continued cooperation is greatly appreciated.

Sincerely yours,

BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS

SCOTT FLLIS, CLERK

/ds

CC: Each Commissioner

Kimberly Powell, Deputy Clerk

County Manager **County Attorney** Public Safety Officer